
NEVADA STUDENT ALLIANCE (NSA)  
Working together to promote and protect the educational interests of the students in the Nevada Higher 

Education System. 
 

October 14, 2013 
4:00 – 6:00 PM 

Videoconference Sites: 
System Administration Reno, 134 

Carson City-WNC Dini 105 
Elko-GBC LCSL 122 

Las Vegas–CSN CHEY 2638 
UNLV SCS 102 
NSC DAW 218 

 
This meeting was called to order at 4:00 PM. 
 
ROLL CALL:  
Present: Mr. Alex Porter, Chair  
  Mr. Deuvall  Dorsey, NSSA (Attended at 4:05) 
  Ms. Alejandra Leon, ASWN 
  Mr. Michael Gordon, GPSA 
  Mr. Ziad Rashdan ASUN (Attended at 4:04)   
  Ms. Stephanie Prevost, TMCC SGA 
  Mr. Noah Fraser, DRI 
  Mr. Antonio Guerrero ASCSN 
  Ms. RJ Boyajian, GSA 
    
Absent: Mr. Mark Ciavola, CSUN 
  
Guests: Mr. Isaac Duran 
  Ms. DeMarynee Saili  
  Ms. Crystal Abba  
  Ms. Jessica Lujan (Left at 4:50) 
  Mr. Tevin Flores (Left at 4:50) 
  Ms. Adriana Mendez  
 
Call to Order at 4:00 
 
1. PUBLIC COMMENT         INFORMATION



   
  President Gordon addressed the issue of how the information about the NSHE South 
building, board room furniture and AV equipment will be. Chancellor Klaich informed that the 
price of the overall expenditures are not determined will be announced when the budget has been 
set. As the school goes up in price, is a raise a possibility? It's been about 5 years since DRI has 
seen a raise,  President Fraser stated that it's important to fix  increases within tuition to their 
respective institutions. Senate Bill 391 committee has been appointed, they began to plan on 
meeting in January with six planned meetings for the year of 2014. The committee is on a slow 



but we need to remind students about the resources brought by these increases. Through WICHE, 
trending states help influence how tuition increases might be raised. It is highly advised to 
bringing up the affordability to the legislature for more state supported aid. The good 
neighboring discount along with other discounts have been cut because of the budget cuts.  
 
9. PUBLIC COMMENT                                                  INFORMATION/DISCUSSION 
 Thursday night dinner is optional at our December meeting. Thanks to the Student 
Government Association at Great Basin College their hospitality at our September meeting, they 
treated us well. 
 
10. NEW BUSINESS 
 President Boyajian requested that the topic of NSA Funding be addressed at the next 
NSA meeting. 
 
 ADJOURNMENT at 5:09 
  
 
 
Posted in accordance with Nevada Open Meeting Law (NRSCh. 241) at the following locations: 
CSN, Building D, 1st Floor, 6375 W. Charleston Blvd., Las Vegas, NV 89146-1124 
DRI, Maxey Building, 2215 Raggio Parkway, Reno, NV 89512-1095 
DRI, Southern Nevada Science Center, 755 E. Flamingo Road, Las Vegas, NV 89119-7363 
GBC, Berg Hall, 1500 College Parkway, Elko, NV 89801


